
Good morning, 
  
At the Justice Committee meeting on 22 October 2015 the Committee considered 
correspondence from AERC on the Assembly and Executive Reform (Assembly 
Opposition) Bill.  The Committee agreed to advise you that it would be more 
appropriate to leave this matter to individual political parties to consider and respond 
to issues in the Bill. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
 
 

Marianne 
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